
 

Due to the file size the response received by the city from CH2M Hill 

Engineers, Inc., Suez North America, U.S. Water/Wade Trim. LLC and 

Veolia Water North America-South, LLC. to RFQ-2016-08, NMB Water 

Operations, Maintenance and Program Management Services may be 

found on the city’s website at the following link:  

http://www.citynmb.com/index.asp?Type=B_EV&SEC={87C05223-

A2FB-430D-9611-04F4E9CC5A57}&DE={22302E38-00DE-48D8-8C13-

4A4494C174A1} 

Additionally, copies are on file with the City’s Procurement 

Management Division and on file with the City Clerk. 
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